
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN); 
Subject: nuclear waste dump
Date: Friday, 5 March 2010 2:29:03 AM

Dear Ms Dennett, 
 
In regard to the proposal to transfer nuclear waste to Muckaty Station, 
the site for the nuclear dump should be reconsidered. 
 
It is important that traditional owners be consulted on this process, by 
Government representatives visiting the land. 
Nuclear waste should not be moved so far, and should be located in safe 
areas with access to appropriated facilities. 
 
Please consider the safety of the proposal and the effect on the 
environment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela Chambers 
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